CJMP News Update Page 1 of 4

We're back with news and notes on what we've been doing at CJMP...

Email not displaying correctly? View it in your browser.





News and Notes from CJMP

March 2014

Happenings

CJMP has been changing in the past six months and continues to gain strength and momentum.

We would like to update you on some of the Volunteers who have worked with us on a daily basis and some of the changes to roles.

Courtney Harrop host of the Film and Festival Express took on the role of Station Manager last September and has helped CJMP receive national recognition in her work on the Reconciliation documentary. She also helped CJMP keep the doors open last fall and has assisted the Program Director with meetings and administrative tasks. Courtney brought CJMP into the public awareness by setting up the CJMP booth at several festivals last summer while testing our Remote Broadcasting capabilities. Courtney is staying on air and will continue to volunteer at the station. However she has resigned from the Station Manager role. Thank you Courtney for all you have done and continue to do! We can't wait to see what you tackle next!

Barry McLaren, host of By the Letter and our Main (Only) Ripper and Tagger, has written to say his health is poor and he will be resigning officially from CJMP as a programmer. Barry was the first Programmer trained



SIGN UP NOW

Sustain Us

Automatic monthly deductions Something we can count on

==> Starting at \$5 / month
Subscribe

Annual Membership

\$10 - expires at AGM



Donate Something... Anything

Anything you can send us will help keep us going.



CJMP News Update Page 2 of 4

by Zoë and has been our longest volunteer doing the thankless task of Ripping and Tagging. He listened to countless albums, carefully noting good tracks and labeling each painstakingly. Barry, we will miss you so much, but please - just get healthy again!

Chad Yurich former host of Freeheel Radio - returns to the airwaves this week with Freeheel Radio (xTendoMix-2014)! Tune in Tuesday at 7pm for the new two hour version, with great Canadian Indie music and notes from the ski slopes!



People's Prom

We've had lots of people asking about this, but will you attend? Or are you willing to help us organize and run it again. Let us know your thoughts.



Recent Activities

It's been busy here lately. We put together a <u>4 page</u> <u>newsletter PDF</u> - or by dropping by the station for a copy. For now here's a few highlights.

Zoe's working on a new schedule and it should be updated and posted by the end of this month if all goes well.

The new antenna has replaced the old weatherworn one thanks to the climbing efforts of Ari and the gritted teeth from Jason.

We've applied for another CRFC Radiometres grant.

CJMP News Update Page 3 of 4

This time we're doing it as a partnership with Cortes Island and Salmon Arm community radio stations. Both have a strong interest in First Nations programming and should be able to help us build our Sliammon language programming. We'll know by end of April if we have been approved for work that starts in May.

We want to move to an accessible location still above the bowling alley, but with big rooms for training. It's going to be tough to handle the extra payments. That's where funding and sustaining memberships will help immensely.

Finally we need people that want to take on leadership roles in areas of community awareness, membership and training.

follow on Twitter | friend on Facebook | forward to a friend

Copyright © 2016 CJMP 90.1 FM Powell River Community Radio Society, All rights reserved.

At one time you were one of our valued members. We made the mistake of not keeping in touch with you and now we're trying to correct one of our biggest errors of the past.

Our mailing address is:

CJMP 90.1 FM Powell River Community Radio Society 4476C Marine Avenue Powell River, BC V8A 2K2 Canada

Add us to your address book

unsubscribe from this list | update subscription preferences

